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From: mark paech
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
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To Whom it May Concern,
I am a small business owner in Apollo Bay.
I oppose the redistribution of the Corangamite Electoral Division as I believe it is extremely
important to keep Colac in the Electoral.
This gives the Electoral a diverse range of people and business's within this area. This then
offers a different range of views and opinions which affect the community as a whole. As
I'm sure you can imagine, the people that live on the Great Ocean Road are somewhat
different to the people that live in Colac and surrounding areas. Colac is also the largest
town in this area and it is important that as they are also the governing council, they
should also be in the Electorate.

The change of Name is also very concerning. The Aboriginal meaning for Corangamite,
named after the lake Corangamite means "Salty" and is important the the local traditional
owners of this land. It would be an insult to change it to "COX"

Thank you for you consideration
Mark Paech
Sandy Feet Cafe and Health Foods
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